School Board Notification

April 7, 2025

INFORMATION SUMMARY

SUBJECT: NON-EXTENSION OF TWO-YEAR CONTRACTS

The following individuals are NOT included on the extension list due to performance concerns.
As you may know, these individuals have one more year remaining on their employment
contract (2025-2026).

Each employee was given a courtesy memo informing them of the district’s recommendation.

NO action is required by the Board of Trustees for those individuals not being recommended for
an extension because they still have a year remaining on their employment contract.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: Dr. Randal O’Brien
Ms. Susan Jackson
Dr. Matthew Bolinger




